
Reclamation District No. 2120 
(Little Holland Island) 

 
Mailing Address:     1325 J Street 
                                Sacramento, CA 95814 
                                 

 
Office Hours:     8:00 am – 5:00 pm 
                          Monday through Friday 

Phone: (916) 557-7257 Primary Contact:   
 

Fax:     (916) 557-6877      Meegan Nagy     (Administrator) 
 

Email:  Meegan.G.Nagy@usace.army.mil  Legal Counsel: 
 

    Provided by the US Army Corps of Engineers 
 

 
Land Service Area:     1,664 acres 
 
Population:       None; uninhabited agricultural land 
 
Levee Miles:     N/A 
 
Established:      1983 
 
 

No Board of Directors 
 

 
NOTE: 

 
In 1983 Yolo County LAFCO received a proposal to form RD 2120 (Little Holland). The proposal 
was denied by the LAFCO Commission. However, the state Reclamation Board (which holds a 

flowage easement over the entire proposed area) approved the proposed formation of the district. 
With the states approval the Reclamation District was formed.  

In 1999 the area of the district was sold to the US Army Corps of Engineers for the purposes of 
habitat migration. The US Army Crops of Engineers currently maintains the function of the district. 

It no longer exists as a reclamation district although it was never formally dissolved.  
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